Independent Panel questions to the AER
Date of correspondence: 19-21 July 2022

Please note the Panel’s requests/comments are in black text and the AER’s responses in blue.

The Independent Panel (Panel) wrote to the AER regarding the following


I would like to confirm that there have been no additional submissions to the Panel from stakeholders other than the letter from the Consumer Reference Group dated 16 March 2022 and the submission from the Energy Network Group titled Issues for Consideration by the Independent Panel that was uploaded into the Panel’s GovTeams portal on 23 June 2022.
Regards


Dear Independent Panel,

I can confirm that there were no additional submissions to the Panel from stakeholders other than the letter from the Consumer Reference Group dated 16 March 2022 and the submission from the Energy Network Group titled Issues for Consideration by the Independent Panel.

Thanks

